
Monday, February 6th

Friday, February 10th

Saturday, February 11th

Wednesday, February 11th

Friday, February 17th

February 20th - February 24th

Parent/Student Mandatory Graduation Meeting (7-8pm)

12th Grade Supreme Court Visit (10:15am-12:45pm)

11th/12th Grade Winter Formal (6-8pm)

11th Grade Kauri Sue Hamilton Friendship Dance (12:05-1:45pm)

Mid-Term Late Work Deadline

NO SCHOOL - Mid-Winter Break

10th - 12th Grade Winter Dance
The 11th grade is proud to announce the Winter Dance for 10-12th graders, coming up next Saturday, Feb.
11th, from 6-8pm. Tickets are $10 for a single, $18 for a couple, and $25 for an outside guest with
application and approval from Mrs. Hollinger. This is a semi formal dance so please check the posters in the
hall for dress code standards and come join us for some wintery fun!

12th Grade Supreme Court Visit
Seniors will be participating in a Supreme Court Visit on Friday, February 10th, to learn more about the
judicial process. The event will take place from 10:15am - 12:45pm.

Re-Enrollment Process
Please click here for additional information regarding the upcoming re-enrollment process, including
instructions for families who will NOT be re-enrolling.
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https://draper3.americanprep.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/276/2023/02/D3-Re-Enrollment-Flier.pdf


Event Review: 9th Grade Capitol Visit
Our 9th graders visited the state capitol Friday, January 27th. Students and chaperones observed
legislative subcommittees in action as they discussed a variety of topics. Two of the topics were
regarding adding Jr. High curriculum to the online education program and auditors’ findings on
the Board of Pardons and the Parole department. The group also witnessed the different
protocols for voting on bills in the House of Representatives versus the Senate. Some students
were impressed with the beautiful artwork found in our capitol rotunda and some were in awe
of the elegant Gold Room. Students kept a record of their visit to Capitol Hill. The field trip was
topped off by personal visits to our group from our local elected officials, including
Representatives Stenquist, Strong and Pulsipher.

- Reminders -

Mark Your Calendars: Re-enrollment Meetings
Parents, please mark your calendars for the upcoming D3 Re-enrollment Meetings. One parent/guardian
from each family must attend a Re-enrollment Meeting. You will only need to attend one of these meetings.

● March 14th at 8:15am
● March 15th at 8:15am
● March 16th at 2pm
● March 16th at 7pm
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